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			Dear Educator,
Why should you and your team attend the 2024 Oklahoma/Arkansas ACT Summit happening February 22, 2024, in Owasso, Oklahoma?
This one-of-a-kind event assembles K-12 and postsecondary education stakeholders and workforce professionals. By engaging with this diverse audience to share views and experiences you will gain practical takeaways and insights that will help your institution thrive.
Here are five reasons to attend this year’s conference:
1. Top-notch keynote panel — moderated by Janet Godwin, CEO of ACT.
1. Time to network — Connect with hundreds of peers and get regional perspectives.
1. Top-tier professional development — Engage in sessions on data trends; diversity, equity, and access; marketing; and much more.
1. ACT insights — Learn new trends and strategies from the latest ACT research reports.
1. Professional development — The conference is a low-cost professional development opportunity for your entire team.
Lodging and full event details can be found on the registration site. Register now with the discount code StateOrgs and save $10 on the regular registration price. 



		Register Now 












			In addition to the summit, we are excited to offer you the opportunity to attend a preconference workshop on Feb. 21; separate registration and fees apply. If you have questions, please contact us. 

We hope you’ll be able to join us in Owasso, Oklahoma, in February.

Sincerely,
ACT State Organizations
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